
From: Peter Bermingham  

Sent: Friday, 29 July 2016 12:25 PM 
To: 'chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au' 

Cc: Trudi Mitchell; David Pettigrew 
Subject: AM2014/285 - Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010 - 

4 yearly review - modern awards documents 

 
Justice Iain Ross 

Fair Work Commission President 

Level 8, 80 William Street 

Sydney NSW 2000  

 

 

 

Dear President, 

 

We refer to the above proceedings and to the submissions filed by Amnesty International, Greenpeace 

Australia Pacific and Oxfam Australia on 30 June 2016, 7 July 2016 and 14 July 2016 respectively in 

support of varying the Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010. 

 

We apologise for inconvenience to the Commission, we have only recently been made aware of the 

submissions and therefore request a further two weeks extension of time for filing of a written 

submission in reply to the technical and drafting matters in the proceedings. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Peter Bermingham 
 
 
Peter Bermingham  |  Chief Operating Officer  |  Direct 02 9276 6842  |  Fax 02 9262 4345 
Australia for UNHCR – Australians Supporting the UN Refugee Agency | Level 6, 66 King Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 


